Story behind article in Dundee Courier of 9th April 2005
There has been a great deal of political manoeuvring regarding the Gardyne’s Land Restoration.

The final outcome has been arrived at in order to save the project and allow the work to go ahead. The Trust has agreed to be shown in a very poor light because of the apparent change in its stance and its criticism of “third parties” meaning the Nine Trades and the Civic Trust.
As a result of a telephone call of explanation from Trust Chairman Jimmy Parr, he tells me that the intervention of the Nine Trades was critical in bringing the Council to heel.

However, in order to save the project the Trust has been forced into this very public change in its stance. It has also had to agree that a nominated member of the Council be brought in as project manager. This may well result in a) the Trust going out of business for financial reasons or b) the Trust surviving, but having to lose the services of Neil Grieve one of Scotland’s leading experts in this field.
The Trust has expressed their sincere gratitude to the Trades of their timely assistance.
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